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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

MOUNTAIN CATTLEMENS ASSOCIATION OF VIC. IN. 
HELD A'r V.F.G.A. 24 COLLINS STREET, MELBOURNE. 

MONDAY 7th APRIL, 1986. 

Mr. J.A. Commins, President, M.C.A.V. was Chairman. 

The Meeting opened at 10.10. a.m. 

PRESENT: J.A. Commins, G. Stoney, J. Lovick, G. Connley, 
R. Brown, W. Cumming, c. Hodge, K. Heywood, L. Mccready, H. 
Ryder, B. Fitzgerald, S. Silvers, B. Jamieson. 

APOLOGIES were received from: W. Hicks, D. Kneebone and D. 
Rogers. 

The Chairman opened the meeting with a report on a meeting 
held on 12th March 1986 with the Minister for Conservation 
Forests and Lands, Mrs. J. Kirner. He advised that the 
Minister wished to negotiate on the Park - however she stated 
that the Park was still to be contiguous, but that boundaries 
were negotiable. 
The Cattlemens three alternatives are: 

1. Oppose the extentions to the Park on the grounds that 
the Park is already large enough. 

2. Consider the possibility of a State Park. 

3. Redraw boundaries so that the Park is contiguous but no 
larger than at present. 

The Chairman advised the meeting that the Government intends 
to wipe wire netting boundary subsidies. This will affect 
members. 

Associate members have expressed the desire to offer more 
input into Cattlemens problems. To be discussed later in 
the meeting. 

The Chairman reported on his speaking to the Young 
Nationals at Harrietville on the 6th April 1986. 

Mr. c. Hodge moved that the minutes from the last meeting 
be held over until the next meeting. Seconded G. Stoney • 
. carried. 

Mr. G. Stoney moved that the Association endorse J.A. Commins' 
letter regarding having the Government maintain the subsidy 
on the netting boundary fences and copies be forwarded to 
the Minister for Conservation Forests and Lands, and Opposition 
spokesmen and the Press. Seconded L. Mccready. Carried. 

The meeting addressed the fees issue and the tendering system 
suggested by the Department of Conservation Forests and Lands. 
The Me~ting was advised that all branches were against the 
tender system. The meeting drafted a document which set out 
the objections and the comments the Association had to the 
tendering system as a discussion paper for the Meeting with 
the members of the Department due later in the afternoon. 

Ar. Bryan Jameson reported on the progress of the Book. 
advised that the timing would be - book finished at the 
of June 1986, and to be released at the Get Together in 
Mr. Jameson has been paid $1 ,000 per month until January 
Mr. J.A. Commins and Mr. G. Stoney will see the finished 
document. 
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